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08 February 2019 

 

 

Year 5 Swimming Lessons – Wednesday afternoons 

 

Dear Parents, 

After the half-term holiday, starting on the second Wednesday, 6th March 2019, 

Year 5 will begin swimming. 

We will walk to Kirkham baths at approximately 1.45pm for an hours swimming 

lesson given by a fully qualified swimming instructor. We will return to school for 

3.30pm. 

Due to the constantly changing weather, please make sure that your child has 

their coat and the correct kit in school every Wednesday. 

Kit for girls: all-in-one swimming costume (no two-piece bikinis, no thin straps), 

swimming cap, towel and goggles, if needed, due to eye problems – please complete 

and return the goggles permission. 

Kit for boys: swimming trunks (they must not go below the knee, they must not 

be baggy shorts), towel and goggles if needed due to eye problems – please 

complete and return the goggles permission. If boys have long hair, they will be 

required to wear a swimming cap. 

Feel free to come in and talk to me if you or your child has any concerns about 

swimming lessons. 

Thank you 

 
Mr. Knight 

Year 5 Class Teacher 


